
Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Rose & Zachary 

Green: Zachary 
Red: Sam 
Blue: Jacob 
 
 

 

Many thanks to you all, for 
the support and love you 

bring to the community of 
Broadbottom School. 

We wish all our families and 
pupils a very, 

‘Happy Christmas 
and 

Joyous New Year 
 

Enjoy the festive season and 
we will see you back on 4th 
January 2023 to commence 

the spring term. 
 

Santa Live 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas 2022 
at  

Broadbottom 

Jingle Bell Walk 

 

Staff Hamper 

Winner 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Elf Winners 

2022 

 

Elfmania at Broadbottom 

2022 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 
 

 

  

  

  

  

    

    

          

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


